
 
PRIDE VICTORY SCOOTER GIVE-AWAY CONTEST 

 
As a sponsor of N.B. Disability Awareness Week, Shoppers Home 

Health Care, have agreed to donate a Pride Victory model four wheel 
electric scooter. The scooter will be given away to a person with a 

disability who is a resident of New Brunswick who would benefit from 
having such a mobility device but would have difficulty in being able to 

purchase the scooter on their own. 
 

Names of interested consumers must be recommended by an 
occupational therapist to ensure that the citizen in question would be a 

match for this model of scooter which is valued at approximately 
$3500.00. 

 
Names of possible recipients must be submitted by email to 

pcsdp@gnb.ca or by fax to (506) 444-3001 by Friday, May 23, 2008. 
 

The lucky recipient will be announced during Disability Awareness 
Week June 1 – June 7, 2008. For details on other activities for N.B. 

Disability Awareness Week, please go to www.gnb.ca/0048 and click on 
the appropriate link. 

 
 
 
 
 


